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The Management Information Report (MIR) provides DDS stakeholders and staff with information about 
eligibility, services and supports for individuals, support needs and new development activities, case load 
by age, waiver enrollment and revenue, and personnel management. 
 
Notes for the December 2022 MIR:    
 
There have been changes to the structure of the report this quarter.   
 
On Page 39 Section VI. Human Resources, A. DDS funded Position Count, DDS has streamlined the DDS  
Position Count Report.  Previous reports were completed manually and contained a level of detail not 
required to be reported upon, including Region and Type.   DDS Human Resources reviewed the details of 
the report with all key stakeholders and determined the information that has now been removed was not 
utilized by the agency.  DDS revised the report to provide the information required and has removed the 
information that was not utilized. 
 
There have been no other changes to the MIR this quarter. 

  
DDS continues to review the MIR for improvements and will note any changes in the Attachment.  
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